
To Chair Prozanski, Vice Chair Thatcher, and Senate Judiciary Committee Members;
I am writing in support of SB 571 because I believe people who are incarcerated should never have had their right to vote taken 
away. I believe all Americans have the constitutional right to vote and people who are incarcerated should should have their rights to 
vote restored immediately.  

Thanks,
Jon Wexler


